
 
2/11/2021 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Bulletin B # 01-21 
 
 
To:  All Licensed Contractors 
 
From: Kevin Powell, CBO, CFM 
 
Subject: Third Party Permit Services  
 
Effective February 11, 2021, all communications regarding permit status, revisions, and 
resubmittals will be between this office and the contractor of record, third party services will be cc’d 
on the communication.  
 

 

City of Tarpon Springs, Florida 
 

 BUILDING DEVELOPMENT DIVISION 
324 EAST PINE STREET 

P.O. BOX 5004 
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